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What’s Happening?

The purpose of this newsletter is to inform Haywood County
Taxpayers of what transpires at the bi—-monthly County
Commission Meetings. This newsletter will be written from
the perspective of a casual observer, myself. Any opinions
expressed will be mine.

School Administration moving to CES.

[Editor’s Note: From
https://www.haywoodtp.net/pubTP/T200909.pdf ]

“As a service to the community, I will be touring the CES
building at future times to photograph the initial
conditions the School Administration has to deal with, and
conditions after clean-up and relocation of personnel.”

I toured the CES facility on 9/14/2020 and took 81 photos of
the facility, particularly of rooms that had been designated
for School Administration personnel. It was explained that
personnel from the forth floor of the old hospital were
moving temporarily to a more secure location in Clyde, since
the hack.

The following is an abbreviated series of photos of a single
room, depicting typical conditions of the building.

The move is scheduled to take place in early December. I
will again, request to take a tour of CES after personnel have
been relocated and take another series of photos.

Legend: If any name is in bold, it can’t be a good thing.
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